
Meeting Minutes 

WIND TECHNICIAN ADVISORY BOARD 

May 18, 2016 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 

 

Ryan Beyers, Linda Bolton, Andy Brewer, Mike Burton, Doug Cantrell, 

Russell Cook, Tom Creek, Brad Hagemann, Jeff Kinner, Mike Konoff, 

Michael Marron, Josh Mooneyham, Amber Pesek, John Sandusky, Bryan 

Schuler, Scott Small, Jason Sterling, Matt Wingler 

 

REPORTS 

 

No Reports 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

No Old Business 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt Wingler from Invenergy (California Ridge) indicated they will have 

two Wind Tech openings this spring. Over ¾ of their techs are DACC 

graduates. He thinks the DACC Wind Tech Program does a great job 

preparing students for employment in the Wind Industry. The members 

believe the current curriculum is spot on in terms of training. 

ITEMS FROM THE FLOOR 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt Wingler is working with Invenergy to establish internship positions 

in the future. 

 

Andy Brewer from Stauffer Safety indicated business is good and he 

feels the wind industry is growing again. 

DATE of NEXT MEETING 

 

TBD 

MINUTES SUBMITTED by: Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lisa J. Osborne 

 

Lisa J. Osborne 

Administrative Assistant 

Business and Technology 

 


